
Meeting of the Local Governing Body of Stoke Park Primary School  
11.02.2021 
 
Information to parents: 
Governors discussed: 

● The excellent provision of remote learning at Stoke Park and how well the 
staff team continue to support children both at home and at school. 

● The impact of fundraising and donations on the school’s ability to support 
children with learning at home. 

● Changes to the school site that might be possible when students from Trinity 
are able to move into their new building (expected after September 2021) and 
to improve the heating system. 

 
Governors decided: 

● To approve admissions arrangements for 2022/23 based on the outcome of 
the consultation by CST. 

● To approve the annual review of the school’s statutory policies on First aid 
and Supporting pupils with medical conditions 

● That there is no intention to use biometrics at the school at present. 
 

Governors are going to: 
● Write a letter of thanks to the school’s benefactor in recognition of the impact 

of their donation on children’s learning. 
● Help the school to review its E-safety and communication Policy and 

Relationships and Sex Education Policy. 
 


